
It is important to continue to be vigilant during this public 
health pandemic. Continue to follow the mask order by 
wearing face coverings in these places:

• public spaces of all buildings, including 
the post office, retail establishments, 
restaurants, etc.

• outdoor areas whenever it is not possible to maintain 
physical distancing, including the boardwalk.
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